From: Liz Delapoer

To: JCSS Exhibits
Subject: SUPPORT for HB 3427
Date: Thursday, April 25, 2019 8:34:15 AM

Please include these comments in the official record for HB 3427.

As a lifelong Oregonian and current resident, | am writing to beg you to do everything in your
power to address the school funding crisis. Our schools need adequate, sustainable
funding NOW. | urge you to support HB 3427, in addition to other efforts toward sustainable
school funding.

Funding for public K-12 education has been cut and ignored too many times, for far too long.
The constant effort to pass local bonds, reduce costs, and fundraise within our communities to
keep our schools running is ridiculous when large businesses across Oregon are getting
massive tax breaks. Funding for schools should be a priority, in every budget, and a
cornerstone of our budget priorities.

This is a top priority for me, my family, and my community. Please focus your time and
energy on this crisis!

Thank you.
Liz Delapoer
Beaverton, OR
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